Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

From: Zaccard, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 7:31 AM
To: Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 424 Goodrich Ave

Yes. Go ahead. Sorry that took so long, Dennis.

Steve Zaccard

Fire Marshal/Public Information Officer
Saint Paul Fire Department

645 Randolph Ave,

Saint Paul, MN 55102
steve.zaccard@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-228-6201 office

651-315-5689 cell

From: Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 7:30 AM
To: Zaccard, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 424 Goodrich Ave

Steve, can | move on issuing a clean-up here?

From: Zaccard, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 424 Goodrich Ave

Dennis, I can let you know tomorrow after I meet with the County Attorney prosecuting the arsonist. Thank you for your
patience.

Steve Zaccard

Fire Marshal/Public Information Officer
Saint Paul Fire Department

645 Randolph Ave,

Saint Paul, MN 55102
steve.zaccard@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-228-6201 office

651-315-5689 cell




From: Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 10:50 AM

To: Zaccard, Steve (CI-StPaul); Zaccard, Steve (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 424 Goodrich Ave

Steve

Do you know if this house has been released by the arson investigators? We are getting a lot of complaints on the yard
and house but can not move until it is released.

Thank you,
Dennis




